
Shire of Westonia 

Council News 
fortnightly information from us to you 1 May 2019 

Public Notice of Change of 

Meeting Date Ordinary Council 

Meeting May 
 

It is hereby notified for public information 

that the ordinary meeting of Council 

scheduled for Thursday 16 May 2019 will 

now be held on Thursday 23 May 2019, at 

the Westonia Council Chambers, Wolfram 

Street, Westonia, commencing at 3.30 pm. 

In accordance with Section 5.24 (1) of the 

Local Government Act 1995 and 

regulations, there will be a public question 

time at the re commencement of the 

meeting @ 3.30pm. 

 

The purpose of the change of meeting date 

is to allow public comment on a proposed 

agenda item. 

Apologies for any inconvenience. 
 

Jamie Criddle    Cr Karin Day 

Chief Executive Officer  President 

 

 

Review of System of Representation 

The Shire of Westonia is conducting a review 

of its system of representation and invites 

public participation in the review. 

The number of elected members and the 

no ward structure will be assessed though 

this does not limit the matters that members 

of the community can raise in relation to 

the system of representation in the Shire. 

This assessment will take into account the 

views of the community and outline any 

other matters that may be considered. 

Public submissions are invited and must be 

submitted to the Shire of Westonia at: 

41 Wolfram Street, Westonia WA 6423 

Fax: (08) 9046 7001 

Email: ceo@westonia.wa.gov.au 

By Wednesday 15th May 2019 

For further information (and a copy of the 

information sheet/discussion paper) please 

contact Mr Jamie Criddle at the Shire of 

Westonia on (08) 9046 7063 

 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

Telephone: 08 9046 7063 Email: shire@westonia.wa.gov.au Web: westonia.wa.gov.au  

Governance Update 

mailto:ceo@westonia.wa.gov.au
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Primary Care Nurse Practitioner 

LAURA BLACK 

Friday 10 May 2019— Shire Office 

9.00am—2.00 pm  

Booking made through 

SHIRE ADMIN on (08) 9046 7063 

DR OLGA WARD 
MBBS, FRACGP, GDRGP, FARGP  

Procedural Surgical GP Westonia 

 

SHIRE ADMIN on (08) 9046 7063 

Consulting Dates 2019 (Monday’s) 

 10 June 2019 22 July 2019  

 26 August 2019 23 Sept 2019  

 28 October 2019 2 December 2019 

 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

Telephone: 08 9046 7063 Email: shire@westonia.wa.gov.au Web: westonia.wa.gov.au  

Council Decision   

The following decisions were made by 

Council at the Shire’s April Ordinary 

Meeting: 

Council modifies Policy 7.14 Social Media 

Policy to manage communication and 

engagement with the community to 

include an Instagram, Twitter Accounts and 

sufficient online SMS messaging.  

      Follow now 

Twitter 

@shireofwestonia 

 

Instagram 

@shireofwestonia 

More details on the above items of 

business and any other matters from this 

meeting can be found in the Council 

minutes which are available for viewing on 

the  Council Meeting page on the Shire’s 

website www.westonia.wa.gov.au or in 

person at the Shire’s Administration Centre, 

41 Wolfram Street, Westonia. 

 

 

The podiatrist will be back in town on 

the following dates appointments 

are available starting at 9am 

17th May  2019 

Please call the Shire Office on  

(08) 90467063 for more information 

or to make an appointment. 
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 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

Telephone: 08 9046 7063 Email: shire@westonia.wa.gov.au Web: westonia.wa.gov.au  

The construction crew have completed works on the M040 with bitumen seals and re-seals 

finalised this week. Small sections of seal were also carried out on Cement and Diorite 

Streets.  

The crew will be mobilising to the North end of Echo Valley Road to commence a 4km grav-

el re-sheet and bend realignment. 

The Drains & batters program is continuing in the South of the Shire. 

Welcome back to Steve Norman who has completed his sabbatical and has returned back 

to assist the town maintenance crew. 

Council are hoping for another wet winter season so that a thorough winter grade program 

can be carried out to restore road surfaces to satisfactory condition. 

Works Around Our Shire 

BE FLU SMART AND GET 

YOUR FLU SHOT NOW! 
 

Free flu vaccines are available now at Westonia Drs 

Surgery. People who are eligible for the Free vaccine: 

Pregnant Women (any trimester) 

Persons 65years and older 

Aboriginal People  6mths - 4yr or 15yrs & over 

All children Aged 6mths - 4years 

Individuals aged 6 months & over with medical conditions that place them at risk for 

complications of influenza, namely: Cardiac disease, chronic illnesses requiring 

regular medical  follow –up or hospitalisation in the preceding year, Chronic 

neurological conditions, people with impaired immunity, children aged 6mths - 

10years (receiving long term aspirin Therapy) 

 

To book an appointment with the Nurse Practitioner please contact Westonia Shire 

office on 9046 7063 


